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5B.  

 

Transportation Safety Committee Update 

 

BACKGROUND 

On October 26, 2018, the Transportation Policy Council (TPC) changed the name of the Regional 

Safety Council to the Transportation Safety Committee (TSC). The committee was established by the 

Transportation Policy Council to improve road safety in the region. Membership includes officials from 

local and State governments, transportation, law enforcement, health care, insurance, trucking, railroads 

and non-profit organizations involved in safety. The purpose is to promote information-sharing, establish 

safety goals and performance measures, coordinate safety efforts across the region's jurisdictions, and 

identify policy issues concerning safety. 

 

The TSC has historically experienced low engagement, and a concerted effort by TPC to revise the TSC 

has been underway for a few months.  In March 2025, the TSC achieved quorum for the first time in a 

long time with a dramatic increase in membership.  

 

 
 

CURRENT SITUATION 

Staff will present an update on activities performed by the Transportation Safety Committee.  

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Information Only. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


